
Total Produce plc  
 

Stock Exchange Announcement  
 

Record Date Correction 
 
 

Total Produce plc wishes to advise that the Final Dividend for the year ended 31 
December 2008 will be paid to shareholders on the register on 1 May 2009 and not  29 
April 2009 as stated in its preliminary results announcement released earlier today. 
 
Frank Davis 
Company Secretary 
 
5 March 2009 


